
From: David Nord
Sent: 25/02/2025 10:35:28 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: DA2025/0132

Good evening Northern Beaches Council,
 
Re: McDonalds application for a new store in Manly Vale
 
I strongly object to this proposal solely on the basis that the existing intersection/roundabout of Kenneth Rd &
Roseberry St is a traffic nightmare at so many times of the week, especially on Saturdays and between 3-6pm
weekdays (when I use it most).
 
A new McDonalds at this location would add so many more cars to this intersection, and so close to it, which
will only exacerbate an already big problem.
 
Regards
 
 
David Nord
13 Gilles Cres
Beacon Hill NSW 2100
Ph: (02) 9982-2830

 
 
 




